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    Thursday 30th November 2017
	Dear Parents,
It is getting very festive in school this week. KS1 children and the Foundation class are looking forward to performing their Nativity show next week.
Thank you to all the parents who took the time to fill out our parent questionnaire. We had over 100 questionnaires in total. Please see below for our whole school summary:

100% of parents say that their child feels safe at school

99% of parents feel that their child makes good progress

99% of parents feel that their child’s needs are met

98% of parents feel that their child is well looked after

100% of parents feel that their child is taught well

100% of parents feel that the school helps their child develop skills in communication, reading, writing and maths 

96% of parents feel that there is a good standard of behaviour at school                                                               
94% of parents feel that the school deals with cases of bullying effectively                                                            

100% of parents feel that the school supports their child's learning   

98% of parents say that the school responds well to their concerns

92% of parents say that the school keeps them well informed

98% of parents feel the school is led and managed well by the Headteacher and SLT

99% of parents would recommend the school to another parent

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Lauren and Leo. Thank you for your help.  



           

Don’t forget to hand in your completed ticket stubs and payment if you would like to enter the raffle or hamper draw. The hampers look amazing and there are tons of fabulous prizes in the raffle. You gotta be in it to win it! We would be grateful if you could return any unwanted books by this Friday please. If anyone would like extra tickets, please let us know and we will get them to you. Alternatively, you will also be able to purchase tickets before the Christmas performances on 4th, 5th, 11th & 12th Dec. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com
CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week Foundation have been looking at non-fiction books all about polar bears
              and where they live. The children have enjoyed the new ice cave role play and the
              messy play ice! In maths this week we have been using our estimating skills. The
              children have used language such as more or less to compare groups of objects. 

 Year 1  In Year 1 we have been learning about the artist Henri Matisse. We have made a 
              timeline of his life and have started working on some artwork inspired by his cut-
              outs. We have also enjoyed our first marble jar treat and we have been practising 
              incredibly hard for our Christmas show!

 Year 2  We have been enjoying rehearsing for our KS1 nativity performance and we are 

              really looking forward to the shows next week.  In maths we have been learning

              about measuring length in cm and m.
 Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have looked at how adventure stories are structured and
              written some amazing settings. We also had fun learning about life saving skills in
              swimming.
 Year 4  This week Year 4 have been busy rehearsing for our Christmas production.  In 
              maths we have been learning how to find the perimeter of shapes.  In geography
              we learned about flooding in Bangladesh.  

 Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard planning explanations about space ships they 

              designed. We have been looking at subtraction/addition word problems.
 Year 6  Year 6 have been exploring angles in maths.  In English we have been exploring

              what school is like for other children and the rights they have.  In topic we looked at 

              how laws are made.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Olivia for your amazing independent writing about the teddy bear!! You didn't just 
             write a couple of words, you wrote two whole sentences with capital letters!! 
             Polly for always coming in and trying your hardest with the morning activities. You
             are a super independent learner! 

Year 1  Ella and Violet for great confidence and fantastic singing in our rehearsals!

Year 2  Charlie for showing such confidence and determination in maths during the last

             few weeks.  You are working so hard!  Jennifer for showing much more

             independence in all our lessons and for contributing so confidently to class and

             group discussions.
Year 3  Noah and Georgia for some fantastic descriptive writing in English. They both had
             the courage to read their writing in front of the whole class. Well done!

Year 4  Teya for some good work on both 2D and 3D shapes in maths.
             Isla for always taking the time to improve her work and make it even better!
Year 5  Esmae for using her learning power in maths!  Dylan A for some fantastic acting.
Year 6  Ella, Lauren and Josh J for persevering with their writing and producing very

             detailed and well written stories.  They were determined to show off all the new

             things they had learnt.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










